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CBS Meetings / Pandemic 2021

Board Decides to Cancel Meetings through April

1) The CBS board decided on Thursday
that due to the continued threat of the
Pandemic and closure of the library
meeting room, to cancel regularly
scheduled meetings until May of 2021.
Depending on conditions at that time
meetings could be resumed in May.

2) The board also decided to reschedule
the annual show till the spring season
of 2022.

COVID-19 Virus

3) A monthly video of various aspects of bonsai care and management by our society sensei will be
posted online starting in February. Subjects will include types of soil mixes, repotting bonsai trees,
air layering and basic bonsai propagation via seed and cuttings.

4) Elections of officers will be delayed momentarily until regular meetings resume.

5) A survey will be emailed to current members later this month for feedback and suggestions
concerning our society in 2021.

Questions About Your Trees?
Contact Pat, Ruben or Leo for those hard questions about your bonsai collection

® Patrick Gilmore gilappl@gmail.com
® Ruben Rodarte rubenrodarte123@gmail.com
® |eo Martinez LeoRMartin@gmail.com
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